Mr. Michael Clements
President FtTIAC
(via email)

Copied to: 

Amanda Pinto QC
Chair of the Bar 
(via email) 

31 March 2020


Dear Judge Clements,
 
We, the undersigned, have had sight of the attached letter from our colleagues at the Immigration Bar, dated 27 March 2020 and headed 'RE: CONCERNS OVER CORONAVIRUS PRACTICE AND PROCEDURE'.  We share their concerns and wish to add our support as though we were co-signatories of that letter.

Yours sincerely

10KBW (10 King’s Bench Walk) immigration team 
Church Court Chambers immigration team
Landmark Chambers immigration team
Drystone Chambers immigration team
4 King’s Bench Walk immigration team
1 MCB Chambers immigration team
Richmond Chambers LLP
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